
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Calls on Al Mowaten Bloc to Keep Working on Enacting
the Key Laws that Touch the Citizens’ Life

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, called on the members

of Al Mowaten bloc to keep working on enacting the key laws, urging the bloc to communicate

with the other blocs at the Parliament to contribute to the success of the parliamentary action

which is the lifeblood of the political process and the new Iraq.

This came during a meeting held between his Eminence on Saturday, February 14, 2015 at his

office in Baghdad and the members of Al Muwaten bloc.

    His Eminence called to take advantage of the positive climate between the political powers

to enact the important laws, stressing the importance of keeping in touch with the people and

listen to their problems.


